
 

  

 

 

 

June 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

VISIT TO PARIS, 14-18 JULY 2025 

 

There will be a meeting for all students taking part in the Paris visit, with parents, on 

Wednesday 25 June at 5.30pm. We will meet in the auditorium of the new Jacob Rothschild 

Sixth Form Building. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to give you more detailed information about the visit, a packing 

list, our proposed itinerary and activities, our expectations regarding behaviour and emergency 

procedures. There will also be the opportunity for you to raise any questions you may have.  

 

We hope that you will be able to attend in order to reinforce the information given to your 

son/daughter. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that your son/daughter must have a valid 

EHIC or GHIC card for the visit. If he/she does not already have a valid card, it is important that 

you apply for one urgently so that it arrives in good time. There is no charge for the card if you 

apply through the official website. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on 25 June. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

queries in the meantime. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Helen Fitzgerald 

Subject Leader for Modern Foreign Languages 
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